
So here we are again. We are going to have to 
postpone lessons after Wednesday evening.  We will 
just continue where we left off and complete the term 
when we can.  I won’t give dates for now as things 
may well change over the coming weeks.  So, for 
now, we will see everyone who swims from Monday 
to Wednesday this week only.   Really sorry once 
again for all the disruption and uncertainty! 


